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11th June 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
As you are aware there was a delay in some of our Reception children returning to school on Monday 
8th June. The local authority has met with Public Health and has assured schools that it is safe to open 
and as such it has been confirmed today that all Warrington schools will start to expand their numbers 
from Monday 15th June.  
 
Therefore our revised plan is: 

Year Group Original start date New start date 

Reception Monday 8th June Monday 15th June 

Year 1 Monday 22nd June Monday 29th June 

Year 6 Monday 6th July Monday 6th July 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience the changes in dates for our Year 1 parents may cause but we feel 

that this is the best approach to ensure the Reception children are settled and the procedures are firmly 

in place before expanding our numbers further. It also allows us to ensure the system with our critical 

worker groups is working as these numbers have expanded this week. 

If your child is in Reception and you had already confirmed that they were returning to school, we will 

assume that is still the case.  However, if you are a parent who has decided that you now want to send 

your child to school, please can you contact school on 01925 763427 no later than 10am tomorrow so we 

are able to organise the nests. 

Over the course of next week we will be uploading information for our Year 1 families to help them make 

an informed choice regarding their child returning to school on Monday 29th June. 

As always we will aim to keep you as fully informed as we can and would like to thank you for your 

continued patience, kindness and valued support in these challenging times. 

With kindest regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway (Headteacher) 


